This press release is from the collections at the Robert J. Dole Archive and Special Collections, University of Kansas.

Please contact us with any questions or comments: http://dolearchive.ku.edu/ask

FROM: OFFICE OF U.S. SENATOR BOB DOLE

NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

(202) 225-6521

142

FOR RELEASE AM'S, THURS., JULY 17

142

WASHINGTON, D.C., JULY 16 -- U.S. Senator Bob Dole, at a luncheon meeting with Secretary of Agriculture Clifford Hardin, discussed farm problems and programs in general.

Dole said he was hopeful hearings would be held this year in both the Senate and House of Representatives on possible agricultural programs.

Other topics discussed were the rural telephone bank bill which "the Secretary strongly supports", said Dole who introduced the bill in the Senate recently; supplemental financing proposals for rural electric co-operatives and the need for increasing farm prices.

"The meeting with Secretary Hardin," Dole said,
"is part of his continuing effort to establish better
working relations with members of Congress."

####